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The ccNSO Council welcomes the opportunity to comment on the draft final report of the Second 
ccNSO Organisation Review. Please note that comments from the ccNSO Council do not reflect the 
views of the ccNSO as a whole, nor of individual ccNSO members. 

The ccNSO Council appreciates the work of the Meridian Institute and the way they engaged 
positively and constructively with the ccTLD community. The ccNSO Council is grateful to  all those 
who participated in this exercise and provided constructive feedback and suggestions for further 
improving the way the ccNSO and the ccNSO Council serve the ccTLD community. 

With reference to the 14 draft recommendations, and looking forward to the practicalities and 
timing of implementing them, the ccNSO Council would find it very helpful if the Meridian Institute 
could indicate the top 3 recommendations to take forward in terms of urgency and priority. 
Furthermore, the ccNSO Council suggests that in the next, final version of the report, the proposed 
recommendations could be updated to reflect existing implementation work. For example, as the 
Meridian Institute already noted, the matters identified in recommendation 4 (membership of the 
IFRT) is on its way of being implemented, but that is a complex and lengthy process given its nature 
as a fundamental Bylaws change.  

In order to ensure a proper follow up of the recommendations, the ccNSO Council would like to 
receive guidance about who should be responsible for it, the whole of the ccNSO (members and the 
Council), the ccNSO Council, a Working Group or Committee, or another entity. While this important 
element is clear for some recommendations, we fail to find it in others (for example, see 
recommendation 8). 
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